
 
 

 

September 2, 2022 
 

ATTENTION MCT #11 PASSENGERS 

Due to construction, the #11 Brown Shuttle is unable to travel on 
Storey Lane. Passengers can board at Farm Fresh on Fosterburg 
Road and Stanley Road and 6th until Storey Lane is back open. 
   
For details visit mct.org, call 618-797-INFO (4636) or e-mail 
info@mct.org. 
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